
RSHS–DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – Monday, Dec. 18, 2017 
 

 

******************************************** 

Boys Basketball  AWAY @ North Decatur(Holiday Tourney) on Friday, December 29th starting at 11:00am 

Girls Basketball  HOME against Medora on Thursday, December 21st starting at 6:30pm 

AWAY @ Speedway(Tourney) on Thursday, December 28th starting at 9:30am 

 

 
The Shiner boys basketball teams earned a split over the weekend as they defeated New 
Washington on Friday 60-41 and lost a nail biter against Oldenburg on Saturday 45-44.  The JV 
squad also split their games as they defeated New Washington 50-42 and lost to Oldenburg 62-
53.  The teams are off until they play in the North Decatur Holiday Tourney on December 
29th.  They will play North Decatur in the morning session and either Southwestern (Hanover) 
or Yorktown in the evening session.   
 
CAFETERIA DECEMBER DRAWING  We had a drawing in the cafeteria on Friday for the Christmas aprons.  

Winners are as follows: 

A Lunch:  Nicole Becker and Wyatt Buschle 

B Lunch:  Frankie Seals  and Zac Brokaw 

 
SOFTBALL  For those interested in playing softball this spring, there will be a mandatory meeting after school 

TODAY, December 18 in the cafeteria from 3:10 to 3:30 pm.  Whether you are a new or returning player, please pick 

up a signup form in the office and bring it with you to the meeting.  Thank you. 

 

SCIENCE CLUB ORNAMENTS  Any student who made a recycled ornament at the Science Club party should stop 

by Mrs. Levi's room to get it. 

 

CELEBRATE ‘A’ DAY  The last day of the semester, Wed. Dec. 20th, we will have areas for students to enjoy 

their afternoon.  We will have multiple rooms with movies as well as a room with board games, the gym open to 

play basketball and Mrs. Patz will have a room with Christmas baking/ crafts. We are going to open the 

concession for 10 minutes prior to this for students to purchase drinks ($1) or popcorn ($.25).  Again, this will be 

in the afternoon from 12:50-3p. Once students pick a room to be in, they may not switch to a new room.  

Congratulations on being a rated 'A' High School. 
 

FCCLA CHRISTMAS DECORATING  FCCLA  

Don’t forget to be Secret Santa this Week Dec 11-15. 

Party after school on 12/19-sign up outside room 2032. 

You must turn in a $20 deposit and a permission slip for State conference by Christmas break. 

SALVATION ARMY VOLUNTEERS  The Salvation Army is looking for volunteer bell ringers at IGA.  If you can 

donate a couple hours of your time for this worthy cause, contact Mr. Smith as soon as possible. 

 

 



 

RSHS–DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS(Continued) – Monday, Dec. 18, 2017 

 

 

JUNIOR CONCESSIONS SIGN-UP  The Sign-Up sheets for boys and girls basketball concessions are ready in 

the office for Juniors to sign for a game/games to be eligible for the Senior Class Trip. See Mrs. Billingsley. 

 

SOPHOMORES  Sophomores interested in attending the Career Center next year should pick up an application in the 

office. Many programs are first come, first serve so it's best to turn in applications ASAP.  

 

INTERNATIONAL TRIP NEWS  Attention International Travelers :  I just got confirmation of our dates for travel! 

We are to leave Wednesday March 21st and return Thursday March 29th. I do not have our flight itinerary yet but 

will update you with information as I receive it. Hope you all are getting excited for a fabulous adventure. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


